

PreK 3 1st Quarter newsletter

PreK 3 has been very busy the first 2 months of school getting used to our daily routine. Our students went from unsure to excited and confident in just a few short weeks. I am so impressed by how quickly they adapted to the routine. They know exactly where to stand to line up, they pack and unpack their own belongings, and they have already developed friendships among each other. It truly always amazes me how quickly they adapt. The first 2 weeks can be challenging, but once we work out our routine together, things become so much easier every day. Thank you to our Pre3 families for going with the flow while we create a routine that works for everyone.

The first 2 months have been packed with excitement. We received an entire classroom full of new supplies, toys, books and furniture. We

were given the opportunity to give our preschool a much needed upgrade, and the children have been so excited to test everything out. We have been enjoying using our imaginations with dramatic play, building blocks, practicing letters and shapes with games and puzzles, and even experimenting with sensory objects on our really cool light table.

We have started working on tracing our names, and have also met 3 of our letter friends, Ms.A, Mr.B and Mr.C. We will focus on a letter for 2 weeks at a time and for each letter we have a special letter friend with a silly song to go along with it. Our classroom has been all about apples, leaves, pumpkins, ghosts and bats. November will bring turkeys, more pumpkins, and learning how to be thankful. The next few months will most certainly be a flurry of activities, and it will be the new year before we know it. I can't wait to see even more progress and confidence with our Pre3 students over the next 3 months.

I hope everyone has a wonderful, safe and happy holiday season!

God bless, Mrs.Maggie Palpini